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JULY 2 FLOODING UPDATE – 7/26/23 
 
An update referencing households affected by the July 2nd flood. If you submitted a preliminary 
flood damage assessment through the Village of Stickney website, you may receive a visit. Cook 
County EMRS, Chicago OEMC, State of Illinois IEMA, and FEMA will conduct in-person 
preliminary damage assessments in affected communities relative to the 7/2/23 flooding. We 
anticipate the visits will continue through the end of the day on Saturday, July 29, 2023. IEMA 
& FEMA we will be on the streets from 9 am – 5 pm. They will not be visiting every home 
that was damaged, nor will we enter homes; instead, they will make contact and ask the 
residents a series of questions based on FEMA’s checklist.  
 
This visit does not guarantee assistance; however, it is just another step in the process to evaluate 
if assistance is available. All representatives will be distinctly identifiable clothing and have 
identification. DO NOT let anyone in your house and if you have any concerns, contact the 
Stickney Police Department at 708-788-2131 or 911 for an emergency.  
 
We will continue to update affected residents as information is received from our County, State 
and Federal partners. 
 


